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CITY OF RIALTO 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY NOTICE 

RIVERSIDE AVENUE AT LOCUST 
AVENUE AND RIVERSIDE AVENUE AT 

LIVE OAK AVENUE 

 
November 6, 2024 
 
As a result of Public Safety Power Shut-off (PSPS) notification received by Southern California 
Edison (SCE) due to the current windy conditions, the following intersections have fallen within 
identified power outage zones until further notice: 
 

• Riverside Avenue and Locust Avenue 

• Riverside Avenue and Live Oak Avenue 
 
To assist with traffic control, the Street Maintenance Division has placed pre-stop ahead warning 
signage with flashing beacons and stop signs at each intersection.  
 
Safety is very important, while driving through this the windy conditions, please exercise caution.  If 
you encounter any intersections with a loss of power, please report it to the Public Works Department 
immediately at (909) 820-2602.  As a reminder, windy conditions can cause debris and trash to enter 
traffic lanes.  Please operate your vehicle with caution. 
 
If you come across a traffic signal with no lights, drive carefully and treat the intersection as an all-
way stop.  Here is a reminder of how to proceed: Yield to any vehicle that is already in the intersection 
or arrives before you do. If two cars arrive at the same time, the car on the right has the right-of-way. 
Thank you for your patience and support during this SCE PSPS. 
 
For questions related to this traffic advisory please contact: 
 

Public Works Department (909) 820-2602 
Email: publicworks@rialtoca.gov 

Website: www.yourrialto.com 
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